Coronavirus

The Kirklees Council Community Response helpline
is back to support local people during the next

lockdown from Thursday 5th November. E&

The community response team will work alongside
local people and organisations to make sure that
together we can all support our neighbours and
communities over the coming weeks. We're
working especially closely with local voluntary
sector organisations through our partners at
Volunteering Kirklees (part of Third Sector
Leaders).

Anyone can let us know about the things they need
help with, or that someone who they are
concerned about might need help with- l.e
loneliness, utility advice, benefit support, housing
concerns or accessing food.

+ Online forms: Covid-19 Community Response-
Kirklees Council Website ™

« Helpline : 01484 226919 \,.



